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                 President’s Message 

 

 

If your last name begins with the letters E through K 
please bring a snack to share. The society will provide 

hot and cold beverages. 
                                 
 
 
                                Doors will open to accept  
                         Show Table Plants at  7:00 p.m. 

 
                                       Remember: 

 
                           Show Table plants, along  
                              with their completed  
                           Show Table slips, must be  
                               on the Show Tables  
                             by 7:30 p.m. sharp in  
                               order to be eligible  
                                      for judging! 
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The next meeting of the Pinelands Orchid Society  
will be held on Tuesday—May 7th,  

at Medford Leas, 1 Medford Leas Way,  
Medford, NJ 08055 

  

   
  It’s Cherry Blossom time!  We are having a gorgeous spring this 
year with the cooler temperatures, and I am so happy with how my yard 
is coming.  So many friends returning again!  It is also repotting time.  If 
you were with us last month, you learned about mixes and pots.  It was a 
great meeting with a lot of participation.  Thanks to all who came and to 
those who brought plants for the discussion.   
 
  As you are repotting, keep our Annual Auction in mind.  The 
auction will be held during our regular meeting on May 7th.  If you have 
divisions you would like to share, please send me an email to add them to 
the list.  Please look at your donations with a critical eye.  If you  
wouldn’t buy it yourself, please don’t send it to the auction.   It is hard to 
auction a plant on its last legs! 
 
  I hope you were able to see the SEPOS Show last weekend.   
Pinelands took a second place for our display, and we had many ribbons.  
Thanks to all who helped with plant donations and putting the exhibit in 
place.  It was a success! 
 

  I look forward to seeing you all at the meeting…….��������
Pinelands’ Exhibit at the SEPOS Show 
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· May 3rd—5th—Long Island Orchid Festival—Oyster Bay, NY.  See Page 4 

for details. 
 
· Tuesday, May 7th—Pinelands Orchid Society’s 
monthly meeting and our Annual Auction!  The Annual 
Auction is our main source of funds for speakers, the De-
cember Holiday party, and our Hoagies Night during the 
Awards Presentation in June. We count on our members to 
support us through plant donations and, of course, purchases 
at the auction!  The auction is always a fun night as well, so 
please mark your calendars! 
 
 
· Saturday, May 11th—Downtown Millville Flower  

       Festival—High Street, Millville, NJ.  See Page 3 for more information.  
 
· Tuesday, June 4th—Pinelands Orchid Society’s monthly meeting, our last meeting of the 2012-2013 society year, and 

our Annual Show Table Awards Presentation & Hoagies Night!  
 
· June 7th—June 9th—4th Annual Shore Orchid Festival at Silva 

Orchids.  New at this year’s festival:  AOS Judging and Daily Walk-
Through Tours with an experienced orchidist as your guide.  See Page 5 
for the 3-day schedule of speakers.  Silva Orchids - 635 Wayside Rd. - 
Neptune N.J. 07753. 
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President 
Valerie Oldham 

valerie@dacostaolives.com 
856-985-0187 

 
 

Vice President 
Rosanne Nunez 

rosnun23@gmail.com 
609-314-8800 

 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
John DeGood 

jdegood@comcast.net 
609-324-4448 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Trustees 
Bayard Saraduke 

Pat Eastwood 
Elisha Dallman 

 
 
 

Newsletter  
Christine Jacoby 
roji@comcast.net 

 
Show Table 

 Bob & Sherron Davis 
chelsea6238@verizon.net 

Rosanne Nunez 
rosnun23@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Web Site/Library/ 
Name Tags 

John DeGood 
 
 

Orchid Supplies 
Elisha Dallman 

grifola1@aol.com 
856-829-5517 

 
 

Sunshine Broker 
Anita McGann 
856-779-0643 
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         Pinelands Orchid Society Officers, Trustees, and Committee Members 2012-2013 

Dendrobium Love Memory 
Grown by Mike Dunigan 
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